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We had a great month here in Uruguay! Filled with various
events! 

- Pr Carlos Sarabia and his family ministered in our Easter
Sunday service at Iglesia La Comunidad de Fe

- Monthly Confraternidad at Iglesia 8 de Octubre (located in
Montevideo)

- Dinner with the Palma Family (Missionaries to Uruguay) and
Bro Sponsler (Regional Director of South America)

- Coffee with Shelyna (University Student from North Carolina
who also attends a UPCI church and is studying abroad here in

Uruguay)
- Regular church services on Sundays at Iglesia La Comunidad

de Fe 
- Fellowship with various church members
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